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DATE: 8/25/2024 
SUBJECT: Duluth Police Respond to Sunday, August 25 Shooting 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Shooting 
CASE NO.: 24123474 
INCIDENT DATE: 8/25/2024 
INCIDENT TIME: 1:00p.m. 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 600 blk Woodland Ave 

 

Duluth Police Respond to Sunday, August 25 Shooting

At approximately 1:00 p.m., Sunday, August 25, Duluth Police responded to the report of a shooting in the 600 block
of Woodland Avenue. Upon arrival, officers located casings in the area. There were no injuries related to this
shooting. Initial information shows the shooting occurred following a verbal altercation. Those suspected to be
involved in this incident were uncooperative. 
This incident remains an active and ongoing investigation.

###

  

  


